
Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee

My name is Rozell Unruh of Dickinson and I am asking you to render a DUE
PASS on SB2260.

There isn’t a day that goes by that we do not hear examples of parental rights
being violated by doctors, teachers, principles, counselors or any other
educator. They encourage children to experiment with gender identity,
graphically inappropriate books, pitting race against race, taking children
away when the parent/s do not agree with the agenda the person in “authority”
is pushing, just to name a few.

North Dakota needs to make it clear that parents are to be the primary
directors of their children’s moral and spiritual upbringing, health (other then
medical mutilation, sterilization or castration), education and financial well
being without any undo influence from government overreach or any activist
from the healthcare or educational field.

Thank you,
Rozell Unruh


